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To: "Sheela.Amin@como.gov" <Sheela.Amin@como.gov>, tim.teddy@como.gov, Ashley Scholl <ashley.d.scholl@gmail.com>

Good Morning Ms Amin!

My name is Pat Scholl and we are scheduled to speak at the upcoming council meeting about our design adjustment proposal for our
property at 7101 S Old Plank.

We have been working with P&Z regarding the adjustment at the request of our initial city council meeting.  Due to the timeframe of the
upcoming meeting, we are requesting that our design adjustment be tabled for a future city council meeting to allow continued
correspondence with P&Z.  We hope to come to an agreeable solution for both parties and additional time would be helpful to that end.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to either my wife or I.  Thanks so much!

Pat Scholl

https://www.google.com/maps/search/7101+S+Old+Plank?entry=gmail&source=g

